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This report therefore concludes that:

* The Board of Directors of the International Fund for Ireland, as a whole,
is broadly representative of the interests of the communities in the Republic
of Ireland and Northern Ireland.

* Monies from the Fund are distributed in accordance with the principles
of equality of opportunity and nondiscrimination in employment, without
regard to religious affiliation, and address the needs of both communities

in Northern Ireland.
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